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No More Power Plants In Oxnard

The NRG's proposal to build yet another fossil-fueled power plant in Oxnard is an outright tragedy. When do we 
stop taking advantage of our lower income communities and dump our unwanted trash and industries in their 
neighborhoods? I guarantee that if this power plant was proposed to go in Santa Barbara or Malibu, it would be shut 
down before the project even got as far as this. Please do not make Oxnard a sacrifice zone. There are alternatives 
that can be discussed with the communities and an agreeable solution can be reached if you would just TALK and 
LISTEN. Oxnard pays the same taxes we do, work as hard, or even as harder than we do. They have the right to 
fresh air as we have. We can't breathe money. We can't drink money. Please don't doom Oxnard to a life of even 
more unwanted pollutants that you wouldn't subject any other community to. Money isn't worth it.

file:///C:/Users/svc_SP_Admin/AppData/Local/Temp/d2fb68b8-273c-4e6b-a2bb-18f1b9182084

	Document.pdf
	Document.pdf



